Marigold Love

Why are we still giving away our beautiful wild areas to foreign countries who have no interest in
protecting or preserving our wild places that are the underpinings for our water availability with
springs and streams that are needed by our diverse wildlife? Once destroyed these areas can never
be replaced or restored. This area brings in money to the state through outdoor activities and birders
that exceeds the amount the state will ever see from the mine. Until mining laws exist to protect our
own people and our own country, we must stand up against this kind of invasion of our wildlife
land, bird sanctuaries and recreational space. Please deny the AZDES Permit No.AZ0026387 for
January Mine Hermosa Project.



